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Changes in Handling of External Examinations That Can Be Taken from Home 

(Effective from the 2024 entrance examinations) 

 

The following change will be made to the entrance examinations for the 2024 academic year 

(conducted in 2023) and onwards. This change will be applied to all entrance examinations 

for the Graduate School of Business and Finance. 

Please be aware of the change if you plan to take the entrance examinations. 

 

 

As a rule, results of external examinations which can be taken from home or other 

locations (such as TOFEL iBT Home Edition, IELTS Online, GMAT Online and GRE Online), 

will NOT be accepted in or after 2024 academic year. 

It is recommended that you take those external examinations at their test centers as early 

as possible to prepare for unforeseen circumstances. 

 

 

If you have any questions or particular circumstances, please contact the Graduate School 

of Business and Finance office prior to the application period. 

 

 

 

Contact:  Graduate School of Business and Finance 

(Waseda Business School) 

E-mail：wbs-admissions@list.waseda.jp 

 


